
 
NOTE OF WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 

 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – 15TH AUGUST 2023 
 

 
 
 
Application No. 21 01966 FUL - Ferriers Farm, Ferriers Lane, Bures Hamlet has 
been withdrawn by the applicants’ agent and it will not be considered at the Planning 
Committee meeting on 15th August 2023. 
 
 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
8th August 2023 

 
 


